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 FAITH OPPORTUNITIES  FOR  THE WEEK OF  JULY 30, 2023 

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE  
Your willingness to serve is appreciated.  

Please check the sign-up notebook located on the Narthex table  
and select the Sunday of your choice to serve at Faith Presbyterian.  

DATE GREETERS COFFEE HOUR HOSTS WORSHIP 
LEADERS 

ELDER OF 
THE DAY 

07/30/23 Gwen Smith, Anita Huiatt Kathy and Patrick Jones Sonny Coble Heather Carter 

08/06/23 John & Pat Wettack Bridget & Larry 
Diekema 
Betty & Tom Spering 

Heather Mayhew Sonny Coble 

08/13/23 Gulde Family Jane Riester, Debi 
Godwin, Heather 
Mayhew 

Judy Pike George Wheat 

08/20/23 Faith Needs Your 
Help 

Pam & Mike Winters 
50th Anniversary 

Sonny Coble Faith 
Needs Your 
Help 

Faith Presbyterian’s Mission Statement 
We are Faith Presbyterian, and we seek to do God’s work through Christian worship,  

education, fellowship, and outreach ministry as we serve an awesome God. . . . 

 
 

Tuesday, August 1   

 11:30 am Men’s Lunch - Applebees   
 

Thursday, August 3 
 

   8:30 am Fellowship Breakfast - My Place Restaurant 
 
    

WELCOME VISITORS AND GUESTS 
 

We are thankful to God for guiding you here today and we are happy that you have chosen 
to worship with us.  We joyfully welcome you and hope you will join us again next week. 

 

 

~ Thank you to our Faith family ~ 

 

Greeters and ushers plus coffee hour hosts are still needed in 
 

 September.  Please continue to serve God in this special way. 

 

________________________________________________ 
 

Ladies - Mark Your Calendar! 
 

Ladies Lunch - Olive Garden 
 

Thursday, August 17, 12:30 pm 
 

Come and enjoy the fun and fellowship! 

 

~ Backpack Program ~ 
 

Information and bin for donations are in the narthex. 
“Backpack Program” to help those in need in our community. 

Faith will be sponsoring this program during the month of August. 

 
Watch for information on the “Big Event” on August 26. 

 
Many helpers will be needed for that special Saturday. 


